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Guide to the General Data
Protection Regulation -
GOV.UK
It covers the General Data
Protection Regulation (GDPR)
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tailored by the Data
Protection Act 2018. It
explains each of the data
protection principles,
rights and obligations. It
summarises the key points
you need to know, answers
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General Data Protection
Regulation (GDPR) Definition
The EU General Data
Protection Regulation went
into effect on May 25, 2018,
replacing the Data
Protection Directive
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increase data privacy for EU
citizens, the regulation
levies steep fines on
organizations that don’t
follow the law.

General Data Protection
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The GDPR (General Data
Protection Regulation) came
into force on 25 May 2018.
The regulation replaced the
current Data Protection Act.
Both employers and their
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After Britain leaves the
European Union, a new UK
Data Protection Act will
ensure that the GDPR
principles ...
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GDPR - The General Data
Protection Regulation | Acas
The General Data Protection
Regulation (GDPR) is a
regulation in EU law on data
protection and privacy in
the European Union (EU) and
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(EEA). It also addresses the
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outside the EU and EEA
areas.

General Data Protection
Regulation - Wikipedia
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This guidance from the
national GDPR working group
and IGA will help the NHS,
social care and partner
organisations prepare for EU
General Data Protection
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begins in May 2018.

General Data Protection
Regulation (GDPR) guidance -
NHS ...
Welcome to gdpr-info.eu.
Here you can find the
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Regulation (EU) 2016/679
(General Data Protection
Regulation) in the current
version of the OJ L 119,
04.05.2016; cor. OJ L 127,
23.5.2018 as a neatly
arranged website. All
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linked with suitable
recitals. The European Data
Protection Regulation is
applicable as of May 25th,
2018 in all member states to
...
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What is the GDPR? The
General Data Protection
Regulation is a European-
wide law that replaces the
Data Protection Act 1998 in
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obligations on how
organisations handle
personal data. It came into
effect on 25 May 2018.

General Data Protection
Regulation (GDPR) FAQs for
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The General Data Protection
Regulation (GDPR) is a new
law that determines how your
peronsal data is processed
and kept safe, and the legal
rights that you have in
relation to your own data.
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patients. The GDPR sets out
the key principles about
processing personal data,
for staff or patients;

General Data Protection
Regulation (GDPR)
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introduction of the General
Data Protection Regulation
(GDPR). This new EU
framework applies to
organisations in all member-
states and has...
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What is GDPR? Everything you
need to know about the new
...
The General Data Protection
Regulation (GDPR) (EU)
2016/679 is a regulation on
data protection and privacy
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the European Union. It came
into force across the
European Union on 25 May
2018.

Data Protection and the
General Data Protection
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movement of such data, and
repealing Directive 95/46/EC
(General Data Protection
Regulation) (Text with EEA
relevance) THE EUROPEAN
PARLIAMENT AND THE COUNCIL
OF THE EUROPEAN UNION,
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on the Functioning of the
European Union, and in par
ticular Ar ticle 16 thereof,

REGULATION (EU) 2016/ 679 OF
THE EUROPEAN PARLIAMENT AND
...
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erasure (‘right to be
forgotten’) The data subject
shall have the right to
obtain from the controller
the erasure of personal data
concerning him or her
without undue delay and the
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obligation to erase personal
data without undue delay
where one of the following
grounds applies:

Art. 17 GDPR - General Data
Protection Regulation (GDPR)
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the European Parliament and
of the Council of 27 April
2016 on the protection of
natural persons with regard
to the processing of
personal data and on the
free movement of such data,
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95/46/EC (General Data
Protection Regulation) (Text
with EEA relevance)

EUR-Lex - 32016R0679 - EN -
EUR-Lex
General Data Protection
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(GDPR) Training Course
Overview This e-Learning
course has been specially
commissioned to support the
new EU General Data
Protection Regulations. GDPR
is the new regulations that
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personal data. Under the EU
General Data Protection
Regulations there are extra
responsibilities to the Data
Protection Act 1998; these
will […]
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Bureau
The General Data Protection
Regulation (GDPR) is a set
of EU-wide data protection
rules that have been brought
into UK law as the Data
Protection Act 2018. Here,
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important rights you have to
control your data, how these
data protection rights could
affect you and how you can
use them.
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